
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

ELEVATOR REFURBISHING PROJECT 
 

We would like to keep all residents updated 

regarding the Elevator Refurbishing Project. 

Please be advised Elevator #3 (the first elevator) 

 will be shut down on  

Tuesday April 3rd 7:00am until further notice 

To assist in the Elevator Refurbishing a mechanical 

crane will be situated outside during the dates of  

Friday April 6th or Monday April 9th  

We asked that all drivers be cautious and courteous 
to workers when entering their work space. 

 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246 with any 

questions or concerns. 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

March 29, 2018 


